COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Tuesday, January 10th, 2006

MOTION No. 10
Motion:
Councillor Cáit Keane
"That this committee recommends that we proceed with phase one of the Ballyboden Village plan in order to ensure the coordinated development of the new road at Taylor’s lane with the proposed village plan, particularly mindful of the fact that if this road is delayed the €3m funding could be lost to this Council, and to agree a phase two plan to include the wider Ballyboden area as recommended after the adoption of SLO 93.

Report:

The substance of this motion is included in the proposed Draft Ballyboden Village Plan.  Phase 1 of the Plan includes the lands immediately adjoining Taylor’s Lane that are impacted by the upgrading of the road while the boundaries of a Phase 2, incorporating a wider area than Taylor’s Lane, will be subject to further investigation.

